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St. Cecilia’s fountain in progress 

 

Novena in honor of Our 
Lady of Mount Carmel, Thur. 
July 8th – Fri. July 16th, 7:30 
p.m. Fr. O’Sullivan, celebrant. 
Carmelite Monastery, 530 
Blackstone Drive, San Rafael.  

THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
June 27, 2010 

Mission Statement of St. Cecilia’s & St. Mary’s 

To be Nurtured by Christ’s Word, Supported by a Faith Loving 

Community, and  to Serve the Needs of Others as Called to Minister. 

      

Mass Schedule Sundays at St. Cecilia’s 9:30 a.m. 
  at St. Mary’s 11:15 a.m. 
 Weekdays at St. Cecilia’s  8 a.m. (Mon. Wed. Fri.) 
  at St. Mary’s 8 a.m. (Thur.) 
Confessions Sundays at St. Cecilia’s 9 to 9:25 a.m. 
    

Gospel:     Luke 9:51-62 

Samarians and Judeans hated and despised each other on religious principles. 
You would think Jesus would stand by the Jews since he himself was Jewish, but he 
didn’t. He knew the Samarians were decent and good people and in the name of religion 
he would cause them no harm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mass Intentions: Week of June 27, 2010 

Sunday 9:30 a.m. ... Patricia Lawson 
Sunday 11:15 a.m. … Richard Foge 
Monday 8 a.m. …  
Wednesday 8 a.m. … St. Brigid (16th Anniversary) 
Thursday 8 a.m. … Tillie Piscevich 
Friday 8 a.m. … Patricia Lawson 

  

From the Pew:  
Fiscal Year 2009-2010 is drawing to close. In July, the 

parish finance committee will meet and examine how we did 
financially this fiscal year. Suggestions and  recommendations will 
be published in the bulletin. For the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal 
(AAA), we mailed out the amount to the diocese before June 30th. 
We would like to thank all the donors from both parishes for their 
support. We encourage our parishioners to continue giving to the 
AAA. The fund will be ear-marked to pay for next year’s 
assessments. 

Congratulations to Charlotte Olson and her family.  
She received her Sacrament of Baptism last Saturday at St. Cecilia’s.  
We welcome her into the Catholic faith and our parish communities.  

Last Sunday, Francis, a photographer from Catholic San Francisco visited St. 
Mary’s during Mass. This is the first of the 7 mission churches Francis will be visiting. 
Check the upcoming issues of the paper. Visit http://www.catholic-sf.org/ for the online 
editions (digital paper). 

Today,  
St. Mary’s Annual 
Family Picnic at 
Samuel Taylor Park, 
after 11:15 Mass. 

The missal we use at our Masses is undergoing revision in the Vatican over the 
past 3 years. This is now about to be completed late summer 2010. Expect some changes 
in the new missal. Not many changes but some when the revision is completed. 

This Tuesday, June 29th, a Mass marking the conclusion of the Year for Priests, 
at St. Sebastian Church, 373 Bon Air Road, Greenbrae, begins 5:30 p.m. All are invited. 
A reception in the parish hall will follow. Please RSVP for the reception at 456-7820. 

*** 
Last Week’s Collections: 

St. Cecilia’s, Lagunitas  $ 417.00 

St. Mary’s, Nicasio  $ 361.00 

Total:  $ 778.00 
 

“Pride is an admission of weakness; it secretly fears all competition 
and dreads all rivals.”  … Archbishop Fulton Sheen 

2010 Archbishop Annual Appeal 

St. Cecilia $ 5,575  (99% of $5,600) 
St. Mary $ 5,000  (100% of $5,000) 

Donations received as of  6-26-2010 

 

Thank You, Bonnie! 

 
Bonnie de Rutte watering the flowers and 

lawn at the church while Fr. O’Sullivan 
was in the priest workshop last week. 

 

 


